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Overview of Medi-Cal Incentive Programs - QIP 
 
The Quality Incentive Pool (QIP) Program is the largest pay-for-performance program supported 
by UCSF Primary Care and the Office of Population Health.  Over time, a greater portion of the 
payments made by Medi-Cal have been tied to attaining quality measure targets. 
 

 
 
Why does QIP matter for Primary Care and UCSF? 

• QIP potential incentive payments to UCSF exceed $40 million annually and we have 
consistently achieved 100% of available funding since program inception in 2017.   

• UCSF performance in this program is publicly reported along with narratives that 
showcase quality improvement efforts across our health system. 

• Funding from this program has been a driving force for our investment in innovative care 
models and the data structure that has allowed us to focus on patients with Medi-Cal 
and improve care for this equity population. 

 
What does QIP measure? 

• There are over 50 quality measures included in QIP divided into the following areas: 
o Chronic Conditions 
o Adult Preventive Care 
o Pediatric Preventive Care 
o Behavioral Health 
o Perinatal 
o Patient Safety/Utilization/Care Transitions 

• Approximately 80% of these measures cover care provided in Primary Care 
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How can providers support performance in QIP? 

• Our ability to attain 100% of QIP funding has been supported by the high standard of 
clinical care across Primary Care. QIP measures generally align with clinical practice 
guidelines and are developed by national bodies like CMS and NCQA. 

• Many QIP measures are supported by Health Maintenance Topics in APeX (i.e. “Care 
Gaps” in the Sidebar in a patient’s chart) that serve as prompts for providers, staff, and 
patients. These also include links to guidelines and explanations for why your patient is 
showing a care gap.  

 
• The Primary Care quality dashboard enables provider-level performance tracking for 

high priority QIP measures – please let your medical director know if you would like to 
view this dashboard (requires access). 

 


